

30/03/2017 Patrons: Sir Her

Patrons: Sir Henry Aubrey-Fletcher Bt JP, HM Lord-Lieutenant of Buckinghamshire The Countess of Buckinghamshire DL

The Countess Howe DL Sir Stuart Burgess Mr Tom Kerridge

Chairman: Mr William Baxter CBE



The Sandhu Charitable Foundation First Floor, Santon House 53-55 Uxbridge Road Ealing W5 5SA

Dear Mr Sandhu

Thank you very much for your kind donation of £5,000.00. We are most grateful for your support of Scannappeal's fundraising efforts.

The money will go towards our current Appeal for £500,000 to fund equipment to create a totally digital breast screening service and radically improve the diagnosis of early breast cancer. We have now passed the halfway point for this project and the first machine is in use at Wycombe Hospital. Once completed, it will mean that Buckinghamshire will be one of the first counties to offer such a service which will benefit 23,000 local women each year.

The level of your donation means you can be included on the Recognition Wall in the department, the listing on the plaque would read:

Thank you! Nicky Steele

We cannot complete the wall until the Appeal is finished and we will contact you again at that time.

Thank you once again for your support which is very much appreciated.

Kind regards,

Lisa Trivett Director